Appendix 7

HELLON, Richard

From: |
Sent: 12-Apr-2021 09:05

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: 55 Degrees Limited, 2-4 Crewe Road, ST7 2ES
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

55 Degrees Limited, 2-4 Crewe Road, ST7 2ES
Dear Sir or Madam:

We note the application for a variation to the Premises licence at the above address. We

live at NG\ hich is very close to 55 Degrees. There are other

residential properties nearby.

We wish 55 Degrees every success. However we are concerned about the proposed end of
supply times. We are close neighbours and there will be noise from the premises
particularly in summer months. We have been disturbed by noise from these premises
before. Noise continues after end of supply as customers disperse. Therefore we would like
the end of supply times to remain on Sundays at 22.00.

We would not like any music to be played in the outdoor area at 55 Degrees. We fear it
would spoil the enjoyment of our garden, especially in summer months.

We also hear noise from I - I - c

On a more general note, we are concerned about extended alcohol supply/ sale times. Alcohol
consumption affects judgement; social distancing and other COVID safe guidelines are then
likely to be ignored or forgotten. Therefore for public health concerns, we feel that extending
time when alcohol can be sold is to be avoided.

We look forward to your reply.

Yours faithfully,



